
Welcome! 
 
 

We are so excited to have you as a member of LLPS! We thank you for your support in helping to 

preserve and protect our beautiful and unique environment here on Little Lagoon. It has been an 

exciting year, and so many things are happening currently and in the near future that you will not 

want to miss. Below are just a few current events: 
 

Oyster Gardening 

Water Quality Testing and Monitoring 

Gulf Shores High School Outreach 

Lagoon Restoration Project 

Creation of a 3-D Hydrodynamic model of Little Lagoon 

Dredging of Little Lagoon Pass 

Scholars in Science Scholarship 
 

As always, Members receive our quarterly newsletter, meeting, and special speaker 

notifications, in addition to updates regarding special issues. Without your continued support, 

we would not be able to preserve our “little slice of heaven” for generations to come. 
 

NAME 

 

ADDRESS 

 

CITY STATE ZIP   

 

PHONE  
 

EMAIL  

 
Your email will be used by LLPS only to distribute newsletters and any important LLPS communications. 

❏ $25 INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIP 

❏ $10 STUDENT MEMBERSHIP 

❏ $50 FAMILY MEMBERSHIP 

❏ $200 BUSINESS MEMBERSHIP
 

❏ DONATION $ _________  
Donations are tax-deductible, Nonprofit 501(c)3, EIN #63-1059530 

 

Total amount remitted:  ______________ 

 

Please mail this form along with your 

check payable to LLPS to the following 

address: 

Little Lagoon Preservation Society 

PO Box 3193 

Gulf Shores, AL 36547 
 


